
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/12/2012 3:41:37 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: 4/20

Okay. For purposes of substantive discussions, those can only start when 
all parties are ready to engage, and I'm understanding that may be after 
4/23.1 am amenable to the process conversation occurring on 4/20 that 
but just can't tell whether all are, but it isn't clear until you ask. I 
could ask that question of the entity that presented the concerns with 
4/20 to me and feel that out if that would be helpful, let me know.
For me week of 4/23 will be hard. General Hagan starts on 4/23 so I will 
have conflicts on 4/23, morning of 4/24, all day 4/25 and 26, and much 
of 4/27. Following week is somewhat better.

Michelle

---- Original Message-----
From: Homer, Trina [mailto:TNHe@pge.com1 
Sent: Thursday, April 12,2012 2:57 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: RE: 4/20

We're noodling on it - we have a bunch of key folks out this week and 
all of us won't be able to get together until tomorrow morning to 
discuss. Prelim thinking is that there is a preference for keeping the 
20th but we can move to the 24th if the rest of the parties feel 
strongly about moving. I was thinking maybe it would still be good to 
get together on the 20th to cover some of the 
"process/goals/confidentiality" preliminary types of things — we have 
had those discussions w/ CPSD but not the other parties. That way, 
whenever we actually get together to talk substance we could dive right 
into substance — and it was for "substantive" reasons that I understood 
one party wanted to defer, so this idea should theoretically work with 
their concerns. But I haven't raised that with my leadership yet. If 
you have any thoughts you want to share on this topic, I am all ears.

---- Original Message-----
From: Cooke, Michelle lmailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, April 12,2012 1:16 PM 
To: Homer, Trina

SB GT&S 0278484

mailto:TNHe@pge.com
mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl


Subject: 4/20

I've heard that 4/20 presents a problem for at least one party. Do you 
guys have alternate dates to suggest?
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